
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL REVIEW 

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A PARENT/CARER FORUM 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

The school is currently engaging with Monash University and Department of Education 

to celebrate our achievements and evaluate the goals of our Annual Implementation 

Plan. To continue our progress to improve student outcomes, we require a collective 

focus of specific goals for whole school improvement and set strategic actions within 

our School Strategic Plan (SSP) 2024-2027.  

Feedback and opinions from our parents/carers are extremely important to the 

development of our SSP, therefore I would like to invite you to join the forum facilitated 

by our School Reviewer, Marie Hayes.  

This will be a relaxed and positive atmosphere. We want to hear from all parents/ 

carers. If English is not your first language, we can provide an interpreter to assist with 

communication. 

The Parent/Carers Forum will be held on Tuesday 6th of August at 9am in the school 

Administration Building; morning tea will be provided.  

If you are interested and can attend, please use the link below. Please RSVP by 

Tuesday the 30th of July. 

https://forms.office.com/r/HdRcxZVEYK 

 

 

Leanne Sinnadurai 

Principal   Wayi School 
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